
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 10/31/2013 6:37:32 PM
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)

(elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: 9/5/12 Staff Report on Welding Practices

Liza, here is the report that was issued by SED in 2012. Sorry that it's a little crooked, but my copy is such. I 
know this is also somewhere also on the CPUC website, but it's been a long time since I looked for it.

Jane
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